
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 
(University of Delhi) 

2024 

All the Ex-students of the College are directed to visit 
the College from 6:00 to 7:00 pm only on 24th, 25th & 
26th September, 2024 for collecting their certificates i.e. 
Provisional, Degree, Marksheet etc. They will not be 
allowed to enter the College premises on these days. 
Further, no entry will be allowed on 27th September, 

Copy to 

1. College Website 

23th September, 2024 

2. S.N.B. 

NOTICE 

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 
PRANCAPAL Principal 
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